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Dear Emma 
 
Subject: Response to Submissions – Kings Park Metal Recovery and Recycling Facility 
Expansion (SSD-10396) (Blacktown) 
 

Thank you for your email received 23 December 2021 requesting comments on the response to 

submissions for the subject proposal. The Environment, Energy and Science Group (EES) has 

undertaken a review of the additional information provided by the proponent and is satisfied that 

EES’s previous comments, dated 18 August 2021 (DOC21/691387), have been addressed. 

 
EES raises no further comments or concerns in relation to the proposed development. 
 
If you have any queries please contact Shaun Hunt, Senior Conservation Planning Officer at 
shaun.hunt@environment.nsw.gov.au or 02 8275 1617. 
 
Yours sincerely 

28/01/22 
 
Susan Harrison 
Senior Team Leader Planning 
Greater Sydney Branch 
BIODIVERSITY AND CONSERVATION 
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